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T.F. Bernier, Inc, on behalf of New Hampshire Good Roads Association, Inc, requests Minor Subdivision approval to
create a two-unit condominium at 261 Sheep Davis Road, Suite E, in the Gateway Performance (GWP) District. The
applicant has requested a continuance to the November 18, 2020 Planning Board meeting.
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